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January 28, 2009
Woong Hee Cho

8380 SE 43rd Street
Mercer Island, WA  98040
RE:  Building Permit 0802-120, 3037 67th AVE SE
Dear Mr. Cho,
The City of Mercer Island Development Services Group has performed a review for compliance with the zoning code, Title 19 of the Mercer Island City Code (MICC) for the above building permit application. The following issues need to be addressed before we continue processing of the application: 
1. Please provide height information on the revised proposed retaining wall on the southern property boundary, clearly distinguishing existing areas from proposed.  Please keep in mind MICC 19.02.050(D)(4).  Please show any revisions clearly indicated and clouded on the plans and resubmit two copies of revised plans. 
The Planning Division’s processing of the building permit is on hold until these issues are resolved.  Please do not hesitate to contact me at 206-275-7707 or via e-mail at sung.lee@mercergov.org if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Sung Lee, Planner
City of Mercer Island Development Services Group
CITY OF MERCER ISLAND, WASHINGTON
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